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16 September 2022 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Annual Data Collection  
 
Today, your child will bring home a data collection sheet. This contains the most up to date 
information we hold for you and your child. 
 
Please would you review the contact data we have for you, make any necessary changes and sign 
and return the form to your child’s class teacher by Friday 23 September 2022.  
 
Please would you ensure that you have at least two emergency contacts listed. 
 
If your child has a diagnosed medical condition please indicate this on the data collection sheet, 
even if you have told us about the conditions before. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
S Hardaker 

 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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